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Kristina Robinson

From: Amanda Albury <icag.inc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 16 August 2022 11:08 AM
To: James McDonough
Subject: Objection to MP09_0175-Mod-10 Hunter Quarries and "claiming submitters rights"

TO: Director, Resource Assessments, Development Assessment 
Department of Planning and Environment,  
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
C/- James McDonough, 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, (C/- James McDonough - Major Projects Department) 
 
 
RE: Four (4) Objectors to MP09_0175-Mod-10 Karuah East Quarry/Hunter Quarries and also "claiming submitters 
rights"  
 
 
ICAG Inc. is lodging 4 separate objections to the DPIE, listed below on behalf of individuals and Groups who object to 
MP09_0175-Mod-10 Karuah East Quarry/Hunter Quarries and are also "claiming submitters rights". 
 
1) Stephen Albury 
2) Wallaburra Wildlife Reserve  
3) Keith W, Wynne 
4) Rivers SOS Regional Representatives  
 
The proposed project of Hunter Quarries MP09_0175-Mod-10, must not be approved at all, or by any Government 
Departments or Ministers.  
 
Hunter Quarries have already cleared so many properties of vegetation, with no regard to the ownership of these 
properties, this should not be an automatic approval of more pits and continued bushland clearance, which directly 
impacts all wildlife species including Koalas, Quolls, Phascagales on these properties, trying to survive around quarry 
operations that already exist.  
 
Therefore the remaining properties/bush areas must be without any further impacts, or any further modifications 
and must remain for wildlife "offset in Perpetuity". 
 
Yours faithfully 
C/- ICAG Inc. Secretary 
151 Forest Glen Road 
Limeburners Creek NSW 2324 
Amanda Albury 
(M) 0403 645 521 
email: icag.inc@gmail.com 
 


